
 
 
 
 

CANCELLATION NOTICE 
 
 
 

The September 5, 2018 MBE/WBE and Small Business Enterprise Procurement Program Advisory 
Committee set for 5:30 PM has been cancelled. 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
The City of Austin is committed to compliance with the American with Disabilities Act.  Reasonable modifications and equal access to communications will be provided upon request.  Meeting 
locations are planned with wheelchair access.  If requiring Sign Language Interpreters or alternative formats, please give notice at least 2 days (48 hours) before the meeting date.  Please call 
Edward Campos at SMBR, at (512) 974-7206 for additional information; TTY users route through Relay Texas at 711.  For more information on the MBE/WBE and Small Business Procurement 
Program Advisory Committee, please contact Edward Campos at (512) 974-7206. 


